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From: Barbara VanHorn [bvhbarb@pa.net] I EANR ST I N

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2010 12:02 PM

To: EP, RegComments oonne
Subiject: DEP Chapter 95 ) '
Dear Sirs,

I am pleading with you to protect the streams and drinking water of Pennsylvania by
strengthening, clarifying and enforcing Chapter 95 regulations. We need stronger standards to
control what is dumped in our streams before any more drilling permits are issued. I urge you
to include standards for all contaminants found in Marcellus waste water and to follow the
standards of the federal government as well as the Delaware River Basin Commission.

All aspects of the Marcellus Shale frackwater must be monitored by strong TDS standards
regulating the daily maximum not an average. Please don't change the proposed definition of
large TDS standards. Make sure that all sources are covered.

As a lifelong resident of PA, a member of the Perry Co. Greenways Oversight Committee, the
Susquehanna Appalachian Trail Club and a board member of the Keystone Trail Assoc. I ask you
to protect the interests and welfare of our citizens, who you were appointed to serve, before

the special interests of the corporations who are threatening our way of life and the safety
of our woods and water.Thank you for considering my opinion and wishes.

Sincerely,
Barbara W. VanHorn

41 Petersburg Lane

Duncannon, PA 17020




